
 

 

TOWN OF COLEBROOK 
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

 
The Colebrook Board of Assessment Appeals will hold a hearing on Wednesday, 
September 14th from 5:00 to 6:00 by appointment for motor vehicle appeals only. 
All persons claiming to be aggrieved by the doings of the Assessor of the Town 
of Colebrook with regard to registered motor vehicle assessments on the 2022 
Grand List may make their appeal to the Board of Assessment Appeals by 
application. The vehicle and/or supporting documentation should be made 
available at this hearing which will be held in the Town Hall 2nd floor meeting 
room at 562 Colebrook Road, Colebrook, Connecticut.  

 
Dated this 28th day of August, 2023 at Colebrook, CT. 
Duncan Wilber, Chairman 

 
         

 

  


